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The protected status and existence of endangered Native Wolves and other iconic Animals took
decades of professional, scientific, legislative and bipartisan effort to achieve a reasonable state of
life in what little remains of the wild and natural environment in the U.S and beyond. Helping these
Animals to exist in a balanced healthy state in their natural world is not only critically important for
them, it is also critically important for future generations to be able to experience and enjoy the
powerful world in which these iconic Lives live. It is reckless policy to destroy and reverse the
progress that has been made in recent decades. I urge our representatives and elected officials to
support the positive accomplishments of the recent past and not support the more recent destructive
policy reversals occurring today. 

From a voting independent 

John James
 


